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NEBRASKA ADMIRLS ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERð2011 

TAYLOR RATH  

University of Nebraska 
Kearney  

Pictured above, (L -R) Barbara Amund-

son ( UNK ñDepartment of Travel and 

Tourism), Taylorõs mom, Taylor, & Tay-

lorõs dad. 

NEBRASKA ADMIRLS ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERð2011 

HANNA PINNEO 

Batt Scholarship  

University of Nebraska 
Lincoln  

Pictured above, (L -R) , Hanna, with her 

dad & mom  

NEBRASKA ADMIRLS ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERð2011 

ABBIE GABEL  

University of Nebraska 
Lincoln  

Pictured above (L -R), Abbieõs dad, Ab-

bie, & Abbieõs mom 

By the generosity of the members of the Nebraska Admirals Association ( NAA ) , through donations directly to the Scholarship 

fund, the NAA provides two $1,000.00 scholarships for young people who are reaching for a University of Nebraska degree in 

Travel and Tourism.  One from Lincoln, ( UNL )  and one from Kearney, (UNK ) .  

In addition, Mr. Robert & Mrs. Janice Batt of Omaha Nebraska have chosen to provide an additional $1,000.00 scholarship to a 

University of Nebraska, ( UNL )  student, through the Nebraska Admirals Association Scholarship Program. 

To all of you who support this program, there is a growing list of young, Nebraska educated people who have said and continue 

to say Thank you .  (See Page 2). 
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Our Scholarship Winners over the Years:  

He said that many of the Afghan people 

show a great positive interest in Ne-

braska. 

The NAA thanks 1SG Schultz and his 

wife and family for their sacrifices. 

From the bottom of our hearts, we say: 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

SERVICE 

1992 Amy Heather Kearney, NE  2006 - 1 Seth Fager Lincoln, NE 

1993 Joshua Graham Littleton, CO  2006 - 2 Jennifer Bernth Grand Island, NE 

1994 Adana Moore Millard, NE  2007 - 1 Ashley Jo Johnson  

1995 Kristen Clayton Central City, NE  2007 - 2 Megan Daniell  

1996 Jill Shannon Kearney, NE  2008 - 1 Lacy Marshall Elm Creek, NE;  

1997 Adam Schuyler Kearney, NE  2008 - 2 Melissa Bendig  

1998 Michele Angel Nebraska City, NE   2009 - 1 Leah Peterson Kearney, NE  

1999 - 1 Brad Wallen   2009 - 2 Maria Sampugnaro UNL  

1999 - 2 Jennifer Hebke   2009 - 3 Bailey Andreesen  

2000 Lea Ann Ballenger   2009 - 4 Sarah Essay  

2001 Jesi Schaffer Aurora, NE  2010 - 1 Lisa Todd Kearney, NE  &  UNK  

2002 Courtney Jaden    2010 - 2 Robert Branting  UNL 

2003 John Sands Hastings, NE  2010 - 3 Charissa Hauge Batt Scholarship 

2004 Kelsie Enquist Holdrege, NE  2011 - 1 Taylor Rath UNK 

2005 Heather Bolin Gibbon, NE  2011 - 2 Abbie Gabel UNL 

    2011 - 3 Hanna Pinneo Batt Scholarship 

Right - 1SG Doug Schultz being 

sworn in as a new Nebraska 

Admiral, by NAA Chief of Staff 

Gloria LeDroit  

In our last Newsletter we shared a 

story about Nebraska National Guard 

First Sergeant, Douglas Schultz and 

his troops in Afghanistan.  Sergeant 

Schultz and his men were the recipi-

ents of the NAA program of Christmas 

ornaments made by Kearney area 2nd 

graders and area residents.  

Several of the NAA staff had the honor 

of having lunch with 1SG Schultz and 

his lovely wife, following the ceremony 

in which 1SG Schultz was awarded his 

Nebraska Admiralôs certificate.   

We were all very impressed with the 

good work that our troops are doing 

and the quality of our young men and 

woman who allow the rest of us to en-

joy our freedoms.  
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Passing of Past Fleet Admiral Melvin Millsap  

This spring saw the passing of 

Past Fleet Admiral Melvin Mill-

sap.  Mel was a Leader, and 

when it required a little extra 

leading and doing, he put on his 

work gloves and you would find 

him deep into it.   

For me, his passing was very 

personal.  Mel and I had been 

good friends for the past 52 years.  In Feb-

ruary of 1959, we both joined the Navy as 

part of the All Nebraska Beef State Com-

pany in Boot Camp.  He introduced him-

self to me as Shorty Millsap.  I donôtô know 

how much time passed before I knew his 

real name was Melvin.  There were 82 of 

us young Nebraska boys who went to San 

Diego together for our basic training.  Gov-

ernor Ralph G. Brooks awarded an Admi-

ralty to all of the sailors in the All Nebraska 

Beef State Company.   

Shorty & I took a liking to 

one another; it has been 

that way every since.  

Following Boot Camp, we 

went to Engineman ñAò 

school and to Submarine school together, 

then we went on our separate ways until 

2000, when my wife and I had moved to 

Kearney, and Mel and his wife had moved 

back to Broken Bow to help his folks on 

their ranch.  Mel was already involved with 

the Nebraska Admirals Association (NAA), 

and asked me to volunteer some of my 

time.  The 

pictures 

included are 

of mostly of 

Shorty, me, 

and some 

moments in the NAA or leading to the 

NAA.   

I miss him a lot.  - Your NAA Editor - Guy 

Miller  

LEFT:  

A small group picture taken in Boot 
Camp.  Mel and I are both in the 
next to top row.  Mel is on your 
right end, I am on your left end.  

RIGHT:   

In October of 2006, Kearney 2 nd 
grade teacher Julie Everettõs class 
of 29 students helped make Christ-
mas Tree Ornaments for our Ser-
vice men and Women under the 
NAAõs Christmas Ornament pro-
gram.  Those 29 young Nebraskans made over 300 tree ornaments.  
Governor Dave Heineman personally awarded and presented a Ne-
braska Admiralty to Mrs. Everett and all of the 29 students who 

could attend a December awards ceremony at the Hill Top Mall in 
Kearney, NE.   

In the picture, right to left are: Governor Dave Heineman, Past 

Fleet Admiral Melvin Millsap, NAA Editor Guy Miller, and NAA 

Chief of Staff, Gloria LeDroit.  

Right : Past Fleet Admi-

ral Melvin Millsap,  

Left : NAA Editor Guy 

Miller  

Picture Below Top : In July 2002, the 

NAA Port of Red Cloud hosted the NAA 

quarterly meeting during the Red Cloud 

Tank Float on the Republican River.  Part 

of the NAA group pictured are (R to L) 

Admirals JoAnn Miller (my wife), Betty 

Millsap (Melõs wife), and Mel 

Picture Below Bottom: In March 

2007, we had the opportunity to at-

tend a Change of Command ceremony 

for the commanding officer of the 

Nuclear Powered Trident Missile Sub-

marine, USS Nebraska in Wash-

ington State.  We attended as 

representative of the Nebraska 

Admirals Association.  The wel-

come and thanks received from 

the commanding officer and his 

crewmembers was humbling.  Pic-

tured after fueling the pickups 

for the trip are, L to R, Melvin 

and Betty Millsap, and JoAnn & 

Guy Miller.  
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LOOKING FOR NEW MEMBERS 

Do you have a friend or acquaintance who says that they too are an 

Admiral in the Great Navy of the State of Nebraska?  If you do, ask 

them if they are a member of the Nebraska Admirals Association 

(NAA) .  If they are not, invite them to join.   

What does it mean to be a Nebraska Admiral?  There are probably as 

many answers to this question as there are admirals.  If you were born 

and bred in Nebraska, it is surely a very important part of your identity.  

The admirals who have decided to join the Nebraska Admirals Asso-

ciation have determined that they want to do more.  They have 

banded together and decided that they are going to use this special 

designation for a greater purpose.  They give tax-deductible donations 

so the association can fund scholarships through the University of Ne-

braska foundation for deserving young men and women whose goals 

are to promote the State of Nebraska to the rest of the world!  The 

NAA supports the sailors from the USS Nebraska on their trips to the 

State twice a year!  The NAA coordinates making and delivering of 

handmade Christmas Ornaments for Nebraska soldiers, sailors, and 

veterans. 

The Nebraska Admirals Association is a voluntary organization of 

those who, over the years, have received a commission as an Admiral 

in the Great Navy of the State of Nebraska. 

Many Nebraskans and visitors to our state have not heard of our navy.  

After receiving their commissions, many have asked, "Now that I am 

an Admiral, what are my duties, what can I do for Nebraska?"  

The Nebraska Admirals Association has the answer to that ques-
tion, and perhaps much more.  Nebraskans who have earned an Ad-

miral's commission are more serious about the coveted appointment. 

Nebraska Admirals Association members are enthusiastic about 
working for Nebraska and contributing in his or her own unique way. 


